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22 January, 2016 

Francis Asher 

JVA Brokers 

No 1 Manchester Square 

London  W1U 3AB 

 

 

Dear Mr. Asher; 

 

We are extremely grateful for your generous donation of $4,626.58 from your Charity day event. We also 

applaud your inclusion of Cure AHC on your web site. Thank you for answering our Board Member Andrew 

Pena’s request for assistance. I know he cherishes your friendship, and we cherish your contribution to our 

mission and vision.  

 

We will put your support to good use to fund the many research projects underway to get to the cure for 

Alternating Hemiplegia of Childhood. We will also work on finding the likely thousands of undiagnosed cases in 

the world, and improving the lives of AHC Champions now as we work towards that cure.  We hope we can 

count on your continued support in 2016 and beyond. 

 

If you ever have any questions about the critical work we are doing, my phone 919.412.1870 and 

emailjeff@cureahc.org are always open. We will have our 5th Research Symposium for AHC in London August 

24-26. I hope to have the chance to meet you in person when I am in the UK.  Thank you again for keeping us 

“Soaring on the Wings of Hope”. 

 

Best,  

 

 

 

 

 

Jeff Wuchich 

Co-Founder & President 
 

 

 


